
Dear Search Committee, 

I am applying for the postdoctoral researcher role in systems security at the University of 
Michigan’s School of Computer Science. My PhD dissertation at MIT focused on 
memory-safe language enforcement at the compiler level. 

Over the past five years, I’ve published six peer-reviewed papers on LLVM and binary 
hardening, and contributed patches to Rust and Clang. I’m particularly interested in your 
lab’s work on formal verification of low-level systems. 

Thank you for the opportunity to be considered. 

Best,​
Dr. Thomas Abrahams 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


